
UK ETS Authority communication 

Activity Level Changes – COVID-19 

The UK ETS Authority has published an update to the Participating in the UK ETS 
page. 

The page has been updated with further guidance on the Activity Level Changes 
Regulation due to the 2020 COVID year. 

Following the ‘Developing the UK ETS’ consultation and as stated in the initial 
government response, the UK ETS Authority plans to legislate before 2023 to amend 
the Activity Level Changes (ALC) Regulation. The amendment will allow operators to 
apply for data from the 2020 scheme year to be omitted from the 2022 ALC process. 

WITHDRAWN
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